
NEWSLETTER - 3.5.24

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
Events coloured in green are either those which are
funded by our enrichment pot or events that
contribute to the pot as fundraising. Thank you for
your support.

Day Date Event

Wed 8.5.24 EYFS trip to Swithens Farm

Wed 8.5.24 Macbeth performance for KS2

Thur 9.5.24 EYFS trip to Swithens Farm

w/c 13.5.24 Y6 SATs week

Wed 22.5.24 2.40pm Nursery Demonstration of Learning

Thur 23.5.24 2.40pm Finland Demonstration of Learning

Fri 24.5.24 Last day of half term

Tues 4.6.24 Return to school

BUN SALES – 50p

Date Class to bring buns

10.5.24 Denmark

17.5.24 Reception

24.5.24 Italy

TOAST ROTA – 50p
Monday Reception

Tuesday Years 1 & 2

Wednesday Years 3 & 4

Thursday Years 5 & 6



News from this week
Phunky Foods assembly
Our Y5 Phunky Food ambassadors have designed and
delivered an assembly this week for the Year 3 and 4
children. Their job is to encourage children to lead
healthy lifestyles in school and so the assembly was
about ‘Being Active’. Well done to them all!

Y1/2 trips to Harlow Carr
The Year 1 and 2 children, staff and volunteers were
certainly lucky with the weather this week when they
visited Harlow Carr.

The children took part in activities which they all really
enjoyed and came back with some plants to add to our
Withinfields’ environment.

A parent volunteer, who accompanied the trip, was kind
enough to email me her compliments of the children and
staff. She said, “The children were so well behaved. I
would also like to offer my compliments to the staff who
showed great understanding of the children in their care
that day and made the day enjoyable for the children as
well as the volunteers.”

Many thanks to the volunteer helpers who helped on
either of the days.

Information for next week
EYFS trip to Swithens Farm
The Early Years children will be visiting Swithens Farm on
either Wednesday or Thursday next week. Please check
with your child’s class teacher if you are unsure which
day your child is due to go.

We are hoping that they get some good weather too!

Macbeth Performance
A theatre company will be performing a KS2 friendly
version of Macbeth on Wednesday. We can afford
enriching experiences like this because of the
contributions that we receive to our enrichment pot

through the purchasing of buns, raffle tickets and our
other fund-raising activities. Thank you for your support.

Other information
Tesco Blue Coin Scheme
We are pleased to announce that we are one of the
projects that customers of Tesco will be able to vote for
using the blue coin tokens in store from the first week in
April until the end of June. We have asked them to fund
a Reading Shed and Calm area in our playground. The
most popular choice of project will receive £1500. If you
visit any of these Tesco stores, please make sure that you
vote for us:

Halifax Town Centre Southgate Express

Halifax Aachen Way Store

Ovenden Halifax Express

Halifax Free School Lane Express

Hipperholme Leeds Road Express

Greetland Stainland Rd Store

Sowerby Bridge Large Store

Please also pass this on to all your family and friends so
that they can vote for us too!

Nursery places for September
Those parents who had expressed an interest in a
nursery place for September should have received an
online form to complete with the sessions that you would
prefer. If you haven’t received this or are struggling to
complete it, please give Mrs McCulloch a ring in the
office.

FSM online
We have started to send out links for the Free School
Meals Online Check. There have already been a few
parents who have found out that they would be eligible for
Free School Meals and have therefore stopped paying for
their child’s school meals immediately and the school will
receive nearly £2000 a year to supplement our budget
while they are still eligible.

Please fill the form in for your child when you get the link
sent for their year group.


